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Date: June 29, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As we near the end of the school year, we hope that our families are looking forward to a well-deserved 
break from the regular academic routine. With the temperatures rising, we assure you that we are 
closely following the school’s Hot Weather Policy to ensure the Health and Safety of all students and 
staff. 
 

This week, our primary students showcased their talents in various areas. The event highlighted arts in 
education and left everyone anticipating next year’s showcase. Our Year 12 students are in their final 
week, where they will have a preview of some aspects of the Year 13 curriculum. 
 

The Parents’ Voice meeting was held on 26th June. We aim to host more engaging parent events in the 
upcoming year. 
 

Important announcement, our new admissions have surpassed our expectations, leading to a limited 
number of vacant seats. Parents who have not yet completed the re-registration process for the 
academic year 2024-25 are urged to promptly visit the accounts and admissions departments to avoid 
any potential inconveniences in the future. 
 

We also would like to notify you that student report cards will be accessible for viewing via Edunation on 
July 5, 2024, from 1:00 p.m. Kindly mark your calendar for this date to check your child's academic 
progress, performance, and advancement to the next grade. 

 

Please ensure your children attend school until July 5, 2024. It is mandatory for students to be present 
daily, following the KHDA-approved school calendar. Parents play a crucial role in ensuring their children 
attend school punctually and regularly. Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 
Activities Next week  
 

 
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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